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ELECTION OF PARENT GOVERNOR MAY 2024 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
  
I am writing to notify you of the outcome of our recent election for Parent Governor. Thank you for 
taking the time to place your vote. 
 
Mr Dean Garrard and Mr Stuart Hall both received many votes, and the result was very close. I 
can confirm that Mr Dean Garrard will join Gemma Mark as our new Parent Governor. Dean will 
begin his term of office following the final recruitment checks and induction associated with the 
role.   
 
As we have another vacancy on the Governing Body, which is a co-opted role, we will also be 
inviting Stuart to join us.  
 
We look forward to Dean and Stuart bringing a parental perspective to the Governing Body, 
alongside their experience as detailed in their statements of application. 
 
  
Yours sincerely, 
 
Joanne Austin 
 
 
Executive Headteacher 
 
Bentley CEVC & Copdock Primary School Partnership 
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